

Hathern C of E Primary School School Update

Friday 18th November 2022

01509 842569 www.hathernprimary.org admin@hathern.leics.sch.uk

@Hathern_Primary

In this weeks update:

- Diary Dates
- Christmas Fair Update
- Christmas Shows Timings
- Cross Street Playground update
- Coats and Shoes
- Parking



Our Fantastic FPTA have done an amazing job of organising the school Christmas Fair and invite all our families and friends of the school, to come along and enjoy the festivities.

On Friday 25th November the children will have an own clothes day and, instead of a monetary donation we would like to ask for donations for the Christmas Fair. If you can, we would like donations of: Tombola Prizes; Wine (for the water and wine game); Unused toys for the toy stall and any 'Bric a Brac'. Thank you in advance and we look forward to seeing you there.

Christmas show timings.

KS2 6th December 2pm (Community Performance)6th December 6pm (Pasture Lane)7th December 6pm (Pasture Lane)

KS1 8th December 2pm and 6pm (Pasture Lane)

EYFS 15th December 2pm and 6pm (Church)

	Diary Dates
	Autumn Term 2022
November	
Fri 25th	FPTA Own Clothes Day
December	
Fri 2nd	Christmas Fair—After school 3.30—5pm
Tues 6th/7th	KS2 Christmas performance
Thurs 8th	K\$1 Christmas performance
Fri 9th	Christmas jumper and dinner day
	Opening Christmas tree festival—Choir
Wed 14th	Disco (More info to follow)
Thurs 15th	EYFS Nativity
Fri 16th	Service in church (children only)
	Special visitor for KS1
Fri 16th	School closes at 3pm
January	
Wed 4th	Panto—Goldilocks (In-house)

Cross Street Playground



The Eco Garden project has taken off over the past two week. Our planting beds are now

in place and the tree boxes are built. The children will soon be involved with the planting.



Coats and Shoes

As the weather is becoming increasingly wet and windy, can we please make sure all children have appropriate coats and shoes at school. We will be going outside as much as possible.

Parking

Could I please ask that we remain considerate of our neighbours when parking at drop off and pick up times and not part in private parking spaces.

Stuart Bailey—Headteacher